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MONTHLY PROSTATE EXAMINER NEWS 
Visit us at pccnthunderbay.org  or look us up on Facebook 

Looking for Support 
Local Men Available to Talk to You  

Gary Allen 621-0552 
Grant Arnold 933-4214 or 

519-584-5125 
Marc Breton  628-9444 

(en Français) 
Rick Eade 683-6573 
Bill Everitt 767-5768 

David Everitt 628-5287 
Marcel Girouard 705-362-8154 

(en Français) 
Bill Horde 767-1490 
Ed Long 628-6915 

Bill Vantour 767-8515 
Des Stoltz 577-9515  
Cy Zurba 472-8676 

Women Available to Talk to You 
Beth Long 629-4774 

Lise Pollard 285-0127 
(en français) 

Betty Zurba 286-7686 
Northwestern Ontario Region  

Atikokan 
Dave Anderson  

807-597-1213  ext. 23 
Larry Brown 807-598-1746 
Ron Speck 807-597-2219 

Dryden 
Horst Lang 807-223-5516 

Fort Frances 
Looking for contact 

Hearst 
Marcel Girouard 705-362-8154 

(en français) 
Kenora 

Looking for contact 
Long Lac 

Dick Mannisto  
Terrace Bay / Schreiber 

John St Amand 807-825-9054

Meetings for the following dates 
Thursday April 16th, 2020  
Thursday May 21st, 2020 

CANCELLED  
DUE TO COVID - 19 RESTRICTIONS 

Up Coming Events  
PENDING AND WILL BE CONFIRMED AT A 

LATER DATE 

Thursday June 18th, 2020 
BBQ Social  

PCCN Coffee Club 
A&W Memorial Ave  

Thursday April 16th, & 30th 
Cancelled 

Please Note: Due to the Covid - 19 Pandemic all 
future meetings or events are subject to being 
Cancelled and will be rescheduled for a future 

date. 

Member of the Month 
Bill Horde Director 

THANK YOU !!  

To our Super Star  
Fundraiser Chairman  

& 
 Organizer of PCCN  

Social Events  

http://pccnthunderbay.org
http://pccnthunderbay.org
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February & March 2020  

PCCN participated in the Health & Wellness Fairs held at Resolute on Thursday 
February 20th, and 55 Plus Expo 2020 Saturday March 7th. 

Thank You to the following PCCN members: Bill Horde, Desi Stoltz, Archie 
Gillies, Gary Allen, Lorne Sampson, Doug Skogstad & Cy Zurba for their 
continuous support at our Health & Wellness Fairs manning our display booth of 
prostate cancer information and promoting Prostate Cancer awareness, the 
signs to look for men and the  Importance of a PSA Test . 
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Prostate brachytherapy is now a local treatment option for prostate cancer patients after the first 
patient underwent treatment locally at the end of January. 
“Prostate brachytherapy is an internal radiation treatment that has shown great results in recent 
clinical trials that confirm that it’s an effective treatment for prostate cancer,” said Dr. Marlon 
Hagerty, Radiation Oncologist with Regional Cancer Care Northwest at Thunder Bay Regional 
Health Sciences Centre. “Not only does this treatment option have a potentially higher cure rate, it 
also shows more acceptable side effects when compared to alternative treatments.” 
Typical treatment options for prostate cancer include surgery, radiation and systemic drug therapy, 
and treatment often depends on the stage of cancer and patient choice. Locally, our regional 
cancer program treats around 100 new prostate cancer cases each year, and approximately 30 to 
50 of these would be eligible for prostate brachytherapy. Until now, these men would need to 
travel to another cancer centre for treatment. 
“Having this treatment option available here in Thunder Bay is a good option for men with prostate 
cancer in our region,” said Bill Everitt, a prostate cancer survivor and member of the Thunder Bay 
Prostate Cancer Support Group and a Patient and Family Advisor with our Regional Cancer 
Program. Having a very broad experience with cancer treatments himself, Everitt says that this is 
a step toward having the best prostate cancer treatment available to men across our region. “Prior 
to this, men who wanted this treatment had to go to Toronto. This wasn’t always convenient for all 
patients, so sometimes they had to take a different treatment option. I look forward to this new 
option being an important part of the toolbox that the people at our cancer program can access.” 
This treatment, like many others at our Hospital, is proudly supported by the Health Sciences 
Foundation. “It is always so rewarding to contribute to equipment at our Hospital that eliminates 
the need for people to travel for medical procedures,” says Barry Streib, Health Sciences 

Foundation Board Director and Grant Committee member. “Thanks to the caring and generosity 

of our donors, the Health Sciences Foundation was able to donate $60,000 towards the purchase 
of the ultrasound system that is required to provide this treatment option.” 
When asked about the treatment’s details, Dr. Hagerty explained that “the whole procedure takes 
approximately two to three hours from start to finish, but the actual radiation portion of the 
treatment takes approximately 20 minutes. It is done in an operating room, and there are a 
number of health professionals in the room, including myself, a physicist and radiation therapists. 
The treatment itself involves inserting needles into the prostate using ultrasound guided imaging. 
This allows us to isolate the prostate so that we can provide radiation treatments directly to it 
using a radioactive bead that goes through each of the needles for a specified period of time.” 
Prostate cancer is the most common cancer type found in men, with 1 in 9 Canadian men being 
diagnosed with it in their lifetime and 8,414 new cases of prostate cancer diagnosed in Ontario in 
2016. 

Dr. Marlon Hagerty,  

Radiation Oncologist, expects to perform 30 to 50 prostate 
brachytherapy treatments locally each year. 

Hospital now offers prostate brachytherapy as a 
local treatment option for prostate cancer patients 
Published Monday, March 2, 2020
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Contact Us 
1100 Memorial Avenue - Suite 374 
Thunder Bay, ON P7B 4A3 
807-627-0333 

E-mail: info@pccnthunderbay.org 
Website: www.pccnthunderbay.org 
Facebook: PCCN Thunder Bay 

Prostate Examiner 
Monthly News 

Please forward any information, 
news, pictures etc. that benefits 
communication to PCCN Thunder 
Bay members.  
To the  attention of Cy Zurba  
email: cyzurba@shaw.ca  

Thank You for your continued support & Stay Safe ! 
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